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Response to Marilyn Louis

September 22, 2008 – 6:47 pm 
We have been asked why we are only meeting once a month when there is a need to “review thousands of claims”.  

 

Up until now, there have been no appeals submitted to the  NAC.  We are in the middle of establishing a processing 

system for appeals after reconsideration.  

 

The NAC shall be meeting for a full day session to deal with the first of the appeals.  We are then going to review our 

process and determine the most efficient way to deal with the rest of the appeals in a timely manner.  

 

Because no appeals have yet been brought to the NAC, we have been able to complete our business by a full day session, 

one day a month.

2 Responses to “Response to Marilyn Louis”1.

It is stated that no appeals have been submitted to NAC - what is the process when a survivor 
does mail the the NAC appeal form - where does it go and when does it arrive at the desk of the 
NAC, how many hands does the appeal form go through before reaching the NAC desk??? … I 
mailed a NAC form to the address given on the form this was back in April 2008, for myself 
and another survivor… why the long delay from when I mailed my appeal form in April 2008 
to Sept. 2008…would appreciate to know the timeline of the process. thanks 
Sharon

2.

By Sharon Edwards on Oct 1, 2008 

I had received a letter dated July 14th from the CEP Appeal Administrator, informing me that 
my appeal application was forwarded to the NAC. Any clue, as to how much longer I have to 
wait to get a response regarding a decision on my appeal application?

3.

By Wayne Laliberte on Oct 2, 2008 
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